
 

 

BEHAVIORAL HEALTH SERVICES IN SCHOOLS 

 

UnitedHealthcare Community Plan is committed to helping all of our members including our school-

aged children. UHCCP works collaboratively with schools and school districts throughout the state of 

Arizona to ensure that our members have the resources needed to get behavioral health support.  

If you are needing information on a provider in your school or are a school administrator interested in 

partnering with a behavioral health provider, please contact our children’s healthcare administrator at 

(602) 255-8880 or pilar_vargas1@uhc.com 

 

Learn more about Accessing Behavioral Health Services in Schools  
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